
 

 
 

OPEN LETTER REGARDING YOUR STANCE ON ABORTION  
AND JUDICIAL MISCONDUCT 

 

December 6, 2021 

Dear Congresswoman Kathryn Cammack, 

I am challenging you for the Republican Party’s nomination to Congress in Florida’s 3rd District. 

My campaign is against you and the corrupt political establishment that created you. This is the 

fourth policy inquiry that I have made of you.   

Like many conservatives, I followed the Supreme Court’s proceedings on the Dobbs case and I 

am pleased that Roe v. Wade will likely be overturned.  That decision was a disgrace for our 

country and abomination against God.  But I am not so quick to celebrate, because I know that 

the system that created Roe v. Wade is still alive and well.  In your ignorance, I am sure you never 

wondered how the judge-made policy underlying Roe v. Wade was created and allowed to exist 

for five decades.  I have dedicated my professional life to this problem and I am running to replace 

you so that I can solve it.    

On January 22, 1973, seven members of the Supreme Court ripped the Constitution to shreds 

and ripped out the life of millions of unborn children.  They also created false moral political 

entitlement in women. Their decision was not based on any legal or moral code, but rather on 

the absurd idea that “shadows” in our Constitution protected the right got women to kill babies 

regardless of circumstances. This was a monumental crime of constitutional law, and 

unfortunately due to unholy political deals our federal judges commit crimes like this every day.  

It is the reason fathers are falsely accused of domestic violence and custody of their children is 

stolen from them without recourse, why the government routinely favors one American over 

another through no fault of their own and why massive election and census fraud is buried and 

ignored.  



 

When I am elected to Congress, I will expose the few in Congress that enable the Federal Judiciary 

to make up laws that have destroy free speech and free press, that erode our democracy and 

violate our religious freedom. I will accomplish this by amending the Judicial Conduct Act that is 

intended to end impeachment as the only process to hold Federal Judges accountable for 

transgressing the Constitution.   

I want to know what you are going to do about these problems.  Do you have a plan?  What is it?  

I look forward to your response. Thank you.  

Sincerely, 

Manuel P. Asensio  
Manuel P. Asensio 
Candidate for Republican Congressional 
Nomination from Florida 
 


